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Dear Alumni, Faculty, Staff, Students, Advisory Board and Friends, 

 

On behalf of the College of Health Sciences, we wish you, 

your friends and family a wonderful holiday season.  Given 

our diversity, we celebrate different holidays in different ways 

that are special to us and our loved ones.  As we are in the 

season of Hanukah, approach Christmas and then Kwanzaa , 

along with many other ways we celebrate, may you each be 

blessed with feelings of joy, moments of silence, deep 

reflection and a spirit of gratitude that we have today and one 
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School of Physical Therapy and Athletic Training Featured Alumnus 

 

Jamie Marsh has a long history at ODU as he received both his BS and 

his DPT at this University. He graduated with a BS in Psychology in 

2001 and a DPT in 2005. Jamie was a member of the first class to go 

through the three year DPT program. Jamie’s career has flourished 

and he is now a key member of the rehab management team for the 

Sentara Health Care system in Tidewater. In his opinion, Sentara has 
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Dr. Marcia Brand, Distinguished School of Dental Hygiene Alumna and Past Faculty Member 

 

Dr. Marcia Brand earned a bachelor of science in dental hygiene ‘75 

and master of science in dental hygiene ‘77  from Old Dominion 

University. After several years as a faculty member in the School of 

Dental Hygiene and then at Thomas Jefferson University, she 

earned a doctoral degree in higher education from the University 

of Pennsylvania, then  served on the legislative staff in the Office of 

Senator Robert C. Byrd in Washington DC. From there, the rest is 

simply a remarkable career in the federal government. 

Dr. Brand served as deputy director of the Bureau of Health 

Professions Office of Research and Planning for two years, and 

then in 1997 became a senior advisor to the deputy assistant 

secretary for health where she worked on the Secretary's Initiative 

on the Future of Academic Health Centers.  Dr. Brand led efforts to initiate the State Planning Grant 

Program which helped states provide healthcare coverage for uninsured residents. She also 

coordinated efforts to implement the Children's Health Insurance Program (CHIP) and worked on 

the Secretary's Initiative on Children's Health and the President's Interagency Task Force on 

Children's Health Insurance Outreach to increase enrollment in CHIP and Medicaid.  

From 2001-2007,  Dr. Brand  was director and associate administrator of Health Resources and 

Services Administration’s ( HRSA) Office of Rural Health Policy where she was responsible for health 

policy, research and grant activities that promote better healthcare services in rural America. From 

2007-2009,  she provided national leadership in the development, distribution and retention of a 

diverse, culturally competent health workforce as the associate administrator of HRSA’s  Bureau of 

Health Professions.  

As Deputy Administrator, Health Resources and Services Administration since 2009, Dr. Brand 

provides leadership to the Agency as it seeks to fill the healthcare gaps for people who live outside 

the economic and medical mainstream. The Agency, part of the U.S. Department of Health and 

Human Services, uses its $7 billion budget to expand access to health care in partnership with 

healthcare providers and health professions training programs.  

 Dr. Brand served as a panelist at the School of Dental Hygiene’s Annual Student and Alumni 

Awards and Networking Event on April 26, 2012, Health Sciences Building, University Theater. 
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 Halah Eldoseri successfully defended her dissertation on November 14th  , "Intimate Partner Physical 

Violence Against Women in Saudi Arabia Primary Healthcare Clinics."   
 
 On November 16, 2012, Greg Feltenberger,  successfully 

defended his dissertation, "An Examination of Factors Affecting 
Non-Urgent Use of Emergency Department Services by 
Individuals with Universal Healthcare." 

 

 He is shown with his committee members (Left to Right):        
E. Andrew Balas, Greg Feltenberger, Carolyn Rutledge and Qi 
(Harry) Zhang. 

 
 Kathleen Forst Putnam, CAPT, NC, PhD, WHNP-BC, Graduatedrew Balas, GNP
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New Extramural Research Award 
 

A 2-year grant from the National Institutes of Health (NIH) National Heart, Lung and Blood 
Institute received by Harry Zhang, associate professor, and Mariana Cox-Szklo, assistant 
professor, both of School of Community and Environmental Health and Joshua Behr and Rafael Diaz 
of VMASC will allow them to study unforeseen and unintended consequences for population health 
stemming from structural changes in the delivery of health care. Access Partnership is one member 
of a steering committee with representation from industry and nonprofits across the region. During 
2013-2014, the Team will be receiving $229,500 for their work. For details, please visit http://
blue.odu.edu/ao/ia/insideodu/20121129/topstory3.php 
 

Intramural Research Awards 

One of 5 2013 Multidisciplinary Seed Funding (MSF) proposals was awarded to faculty from the 
College of Health Sciences: 

The Utilization of Video Face Replacement Technology (VFRT) for Routine Clinical Procedures in 
Children with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD) 

PI:  Jonna Bobzien, Special Education, Communication Disorders and Special Education; Chung-
Hao Chen, Electrical & Computer Engineering; Ann Bruhn, Dental Hygiene; Debra M.G. 
Murray, Nursing; Rebecca Deal Poston, Nursing; Amy Lee, Nursing  

Consultants: Lee Belfore, Electrical & Computer Engineering; Norou Diawara, Mathematics and 
Statistics   

http://blue.odu.edu/ao/ia/insideodu/20121129/topstory3.php
http://blue.odu.edu/ao/ia/insideodu/20121129/topstory3.php


 


